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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to a Y11 information evening on Tuesday 4 February at 4:15pm, designed to give 
guidance on supporting your child on the road to exams. 
 
The evening will include: 
 

• Opening words from Mr Atkinson, Deputy Headteacher, and Mrs Copsey, Head of Year 11, on the 
importance of timetabling and chunking revision. 

• Mrs Doeller, Head of English, with top tips on how to support Y11s with preparing for the English 
papers in both Literature and Language. 

• Mr Briglalsingh, Head of Maths, on how to support Y11s revise for Maths. 

• Mrs Parker, Assistant Headteacher, on using different revision techniques to support consolidating 
revision. 

• Mrs Lane, Assistant Headteacher, on how to support wellbeing on the lead up to exams and during 
the exams. 

• Closing words from Mr Atkinson, Deputy Headteacher. 

 
During the evening, resources to support revision will be available to collect including roadmaps to the exams, 
a document created by the teacher that chunks revision up focusing on a topic per week. 
 
There will be a small number of Maths and English revision guides available to purchase on the evening 
however we can only accept cash. The full range of guides we recommend are still available to buy through 
the School Gateway at a special schools' price. Guides purchased up to Monday 3rd February will be available 
on the night for collection, or alternatively can be collected from the Accounts Office. 
 
This is a good opportunity to attend the school and get vital information on the best ways to revise and 
support Y11s on the lead up and throughout their exams. We do hope to see you there. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Martin Atkinson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

       

 

 
 
  

mailto:admin@tiverton.devon.sch.uk

